

Dear Greenway members:

It is with great joy to announce that we will be re-opening Greenway for indoor yoga classes in conjunction with our online dharma-based classes. As time passes, we will be adding more classes and eventually transition back into a full schedule.

For the safety of all, we have taken the proper precautions (if you have any feedback/concerns, please message us at: greenwayyoga@gmail.com)

· Mat markers will be placed for proper social distancing (6 ft apart)
· Must reserve classes using our website.
· LIMIT 5 per in-studio class
· Mask-to-Mat policy (Must wear mask, Option to take off on mat) 
· Students encouraged to stay on mat for entire duration of class.
· Studio space will be open for restroom use and prop purchase. 
· Studio will be cleaned & disinfected after each class. 
· Disinfectant wipe after bathroom use
· NO HANDS-ON adjustments until further notice
· NO mat rentals or prop rentals
· Mats and props will be available for purchase in-studio.
· If you have any signs of illness please DO NOT attend class
· Disinfectant station available for your convenience.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our community.

*Reservations required for in-person classes: www.greenwayyoga.com

With lots of love,


Your friends at Greenway Yoga.

